
        Culvert Replacement Locations

Road Closures will occur on 102nd Avenue and 285th Street
Sections of these roads will be closed during culvert replacements
Entire project may take 60 working days to complete
Construction will start the week of June 12, 2017 
Scott County Culvert Replacement Project
On 102nd Avenue and 285th Street
Between 275th Street and End of Pavement on 285th Street
Scott County Secondary Roads Department
950 E. Blackhawk Trail
Eldridge, IA 52748
563-326-8640
engineer@scottcountyiowa.com
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Project Completed: Roads Open to Traffic
September 1, 2017




